

## Dear Year 1,

Hello IW, my name is Miss Whitt, and I am delighted to be your Year I teacher. I am excited to spend time with you all this week as you transition into Key Stage One. I have been teaching for eight years, six at FCJ, this is my second year in Year I. Mrs Ferdinando and I have lots of exciting topics planned and creative opportunities for you. I have been teaching Computing in Reception this year, so it is lovely to already know how wonderful you all are. I am going into my second year as Computing Co-ordinator and I look forward to teaching you about new technology and using this to support your learning. I work with lots of children across the school as I oversee the School Development Squad and Digital Leaders.

In Year I we ensure we plan a smooth transition from Reception by creating play-based tasks which develop into cross curricular activities. I will support you through new challenges and help you to grow as a learner.

I hope you all have lots of fun over the summer and come back rested. I look forward to seeing you all again in September. Please feel free to come and see me if you have any questions.

## **My Likes & Interests**

- I like dancing and going to Zumba classes.
- I love swimming especially in the summer.
- Travelling to new places to go on lots of adventures.
- Spending time with my friends and family.

## **Facts About Me**

- I am currently doing the 30 Bays in 30 Days challenge.
- I love making lists and I am currently working through 30 adventures that I am excited to
- My favourite subject at school was Art so I love making things creative.
- I lived in Bristol for 5 years and I taught in Year One in the UK.

